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Town supports Georgina Kinsmen for Sutton Santa Claus Parade   

Georgina, ON – The Georgina Kinsmen, with the support of the Town of Georgina, are excited to announce 

the Santa Claus Parade will be held in Sutton this year.  

On Dec. 4, 2021, Santa arrives in Sutton for the annual Santa Claus Parade of Lights. Beginning at 5 p.m. 

in Jackson’s Point, the parade travels down Dalton Road to High Street, then along High Street ending at 

the Sutton fairgrounds. Float registration will begin Wed. Nov. 3 at 8:30 a.m. at georgina.ca/events.  

Due to pre-existing road construction on the Queensway South, along with other mitigating factors which 

includes the Queensway South being used for an emergency route through the construction if Woodbine 

Avenue was closed for the parade, the Georgina Kinsmen Club will not be hosting the annual Keswick 

Santa Claus Parade this year, but are confident the parade will return for 2022.  

In addition, the Town of Georgina also announces its annual Festival of Lights event. Attend at your leisure 

and travel along the ROC parkway and Civic Centre grounds in your personal vehicle while experiencing a 

magical holiday tribute with festive animated lighting set to music that can be enjoyed through your car 

radio. 

The Festival of Lights will launch on Mon. Dec. 6, 2021 and will continue through to Jan. 1, 2022.  

For details on both events, visit georgina.ca/events.  
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